
LEGAL NOTICE 
TOWN OF WALWORTH 

FINAL ASSESSMENT ROLL 
FOR 2024 

 
Pursuant to Section 516 of the New York State Real Property Tax Law, notice is hereby given that the 
Final Assessment Roll for the Town of Walworth in the County of Wayne has been completed and a 
certified copy will be filed with the Walworth Town Clerk’s office, 3600 Lorraine Drive, Walworth, NY 
and will be available for public inspection during regular business hours on or after July 1, 2024.  The roll 
will also be available on the Towns website at https://townofwalworthny.gov/. 
 
 
 
 
Emily Kunz, Assessor 
Town of Walworth 
Dated June 24, 2024 


